
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: ELECTRIC VEHICLES
Date: Friday, March 3, 2023 4:06:39 PM

From: martin shuey <shueymds@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 3:25 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Re: ELECTRIC VEHICLES
 

On Friday, March 3, 2023 at 03:20:48 PM EST, martin shuey <shueymds@yahoo.com> wrote:

I would like to know why in the hell you
guys are trying to do as California does? 
Are both of you so stupid that you do not
realize that California is about 3,000
miles west of us and is so screwed up that
it may have to be thrown out of the United
States because it is turning communist!!  

is it your goal to turn Delaware
Communist????

Wise up!!!     There is nothing wrong with
having some electric vehicles but we need
and will need for many years ahead gas and
diesel vehicles as well.

Also, have either one of you ever
considered the damage to our environment
because of electric vehicles??
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Just making the batteries is a hazard then
when they go dead in a few years they will
cost owners over $10,000 to replace them
and their is no safe way to dispose of the
dead batteries and they will polute the
earth for hundreds of years to come.    Of
course you DID NOT BECAUSE DEMOCRATS DO
NOT THINK OF OR CARE ABOUT ANY LONG TERM
ISSUES BECAUSE OF A STUPID MANDATE...

Also, have you even given thought much
less evaluation as to what kind of Super
power grid we would need to supply enough
electric so that all owners can charge
their vehicles every day or two??    What
about the huge cost to all citizens to
build the needed supply grid so that
everyone can also keep their appliances,
heat pumps and water pumps working
100percent of the time.  OF COURSE THE
TRUE ANSWER TO THAT IS NO, IT HELL NO!!!

John, you were elected twice to service
the people of this state in a safe and
sensible  which you actually did in your
first term but I guess kissing Communist
Joe Bidens ass is a much better option
then serving the citizens.



As for you Shawn, I have never met you but
I have talked with several people who have
met and talked with or at least tried to
talk with you.  They say that you do not
even listen to them....   I guess that is
because you are appointed and can give a
damn less for the citizens of Delaware but
I understand you are very good friends
with our communist President who is
working very hard and having help wit you
and may others to destroy the entire
UNITED STATES OF
AMERICA!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

If your goal is to destroy something,
please move to China and destroy their
communist party!!

Yes, you can easily tell that I as well as
many others are totally pissed off at both
of you for your idiot thinking!!!

Martin Shuey



 


